
Rackets

Braving the cold get your flood light tokens from the 
WLTSC Shop. In addition, the Tennis Challenge Cup is 
well underway running through to the New Year.

Congratulation to 2021 Squash Carver Cup winner 
Andy Hepworth and finalist Jordan Evans

So what's coming up…

Tennis Challenge Cup continues throughout December 
and the New Year
Christmas Junior Squash Camps Mon 20-Wed 22nd

9:30am-3:30pm, register your interest by contacting 
Mike Harris on 07826316065

@wltsc   

@wltsc                 

@Wolverhampton Lawn Tennis
and Squash Club 
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Fitness

As it drops colder outside Team Energize are bringing the 
heat this festive season, running 14 Weekly Spin Classes with 
an addition of 5 bikes, Big Burn, Boxercise and Circuits. On 
top of our Yoga and Pilates with Emma & Rebecca you have 
access to the complete program. Get Healthy, Play Sport 
and Make Friends.  Remember to book your place at each 
session via MyCourts to avoid disappointment.

NEW PORCH

We are undergoing a new porch transforming the front of 
the club house, watch this space more to come…

We will be doing a New Year Newsletter celebrating 2021 –
Submit your favourite photos of the year to be featured in 
the Newsletter!

THE 2021 CHRISTMAS NEWSLETTER

Got any new ideas for the club moving forward into 

2022? Email us - ideas@wltsc.com

The WLTSC Round up.

Safety – Please keep mindful of COVID-19 

protocol, wearing face coverings around the 

club and maintaining social distance when not 

taking part in any activities. Your co-operation is 

much appreciated. 

WLTSC Christmas Party



Post your favourite pictures on our social 

media using the hashtag

#celebrateWLTSC2021
@wltsc                 

@wltsc                 

@Wolverhampton Lawn Tennis
and Squash Club 


